
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

18 April 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

ANGLICAN SCHOOLS MUSIC FESTIVAL - PRE-FESTIVAL REHEARSAL 

 

The Anglican Schools Music Festival is an exciting upcoming event for music students attending South East 

Queensland’s Anglican Schools. As per the letter of offer sent last term, there is a pre-festival rehearsal to 

be held on Sunday 29 April. Students from Brisbane, Gold Coast and Toowoomba regions will meet on 

this day to rehearse repertoire in preparation for the Gala Concert. All girls involved in the String 

Orchestra will rehearse at St Margaret’s, and students who are involved in the Choir and Symphonic Band 

will rehearse at Cannon Hill Anglican College. 

 

Details are as follows: 

 

Date:   Sunday 29 April 2018 

Time:   10am-3pm (please arrive by 9:45am to ensure a 10am start time) 

Venue:   String Orchestra - St Margaret’s Arts Centre Foyer (ACF) 

   Choir and Band - Cannon Hill Anglican College, Krupp Road, Cannon Hill 

Dress:   Free Dress 

Items to bring: Lunch, instrument, festival repertoire, pencil, water bottle 

 

St Margaret’s staff will be in attendance at both venues: Mr King/Mr Ng at St Margaret’s, and Ms 

Brennan/Dr Olin at Cannon Hill Anglican College. 

 

The Anglican Schools Music Festival promises to be a wonderful opportunity and this pre-rehearsal day will 

be an important time to prepare for the Gala Concert which will be held in the QPAC Concert Hall on 

Friday 18 May. For those who have not yet purchased tickets, they are available via QPAC Ticketing 

(www.qpac.com.au or call 136 246). Tickets will be available at a flat rate of $20 (plus GST). 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

 

 

 

 

 

Brad King 

Head of Performance 

http://www.qpac.com.au/

